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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com] on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 03, 2010 1:31 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: * Update - New Mineral Auction Suggestions *

  

 

Third Mineral Auction by Request! 

 

I'll be building the new mineral auction this week and need your help and 

suggestions! If you see any item or items on the website that you would 

like to have placed into the auction, please e-mail me and let me know. The 

last two auctions were built this way and I think everyone had fun with the 

process. It definately makes my job easier. 

 

As a special note, I'd like to announce the birth of my baby daughter Tuesday 

morning. She was born at 8:59 AM and weighed a healthy 10 plus pounds 

on delivery. Both mother and baby Madison are resting comfortably now 

and they both earned it. If I'm a little slow responding to e-mails and phone 

calls over the next several days, this is the reason why. 

  

Thanks again for your support! 

 

Kevin 
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Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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